
Youth Beatz
with Mr. Rich

All through the power of music in motion!
HASMPC

Family Summer 
Enrichment Night
June 18, 2021 at 4 PM

Robert E. Clifford Memorial Building
65 South Court St, Woodsville NH

Open to the public, this FREE, 
in-person, family friendly event 

welcomes parents/caregivers and youth!

Haverhill Area Substance Misuse Prevention Coalition and 
Haverhill Recreation Department are proud to partner and present...

Haverhill_Area_SMP

NCHCNH.org

Families are encouraged to stick together, and practice safe 

social distancing, masks are encouraged. High quality sanitizing 

protocols will be practiced and equipment will not be shared

Rich Regione, also known as Mr. Rich, is the founder of Youth Beatz, a 
professional touring drummer and accredited artist who has dedicated his 
life to students, staff and community in an effort to drive positive change!
 
Each program he delivers is meant to help young people address:
- Teamwork, Empathy, Compassion and Confidence
- Acceptance and Esteem for Self and others
- Conflict Resolution, Violence and Substance Use Prevention
- Postive Choices and Active Lifestyle 
- Creative Expression and Utilizing Whole Brain and Active Learning

youth-beatz.com


